
Eighth Grade Scholarship Application Process  

PTO and BOOSTERS Submissions   

There are two simultaneous scholarship contests that must be submitted to the main office on or  

before Wednesday, April 7th, with stated deadline as "the end of the school day":  

 1. The Boosters Athletic Scholarship is essay-based and will be accompanied by the requisite   

forms filled out by former Bulldogs coaches (i.e. students will be turning in a "packet")  2. The 

PTO Academic Scholarship is questionnaire-based and will also be submitted as a  multi-page 

"packet"  

Both organizations will arrange to have their respective applications reviewed fairly and  

anonymously by a panel of judges. Students were specifically instructed to AVOID identifying  

themselves in the content of their applications. Likewise, if any "identifiers" appear at the time of  

submission, such as a name on an envelope, it should be removed/blacked out before it is filed in  

the accordion file box.   

IMPORTANT: Student applicants should be able to clearly distinguish the particular scholarship as  

"Boosters" or "PTO" as they are handing it over to the school administrator!   

Please use the identification key provided when accepting applications. For the sake of ease and  

simplicity, please label PTO applications as P-# and in similar fashion, please label Boosters  

applications as B-# directly on the envelope before filing. This key will remain in the hands of only  

Mrs. Conger, Mr. Gruber, and this school administrative copy. After determining the winning entries,  

applications will be reconciled with students' names.   

Example: Matthew Barhorst turns in two 
envelopes with his name  on both of 
them. The envelopes should be 
immediately discarded  and Matthew 
needs to distinguish for the administrator 

between the  two packets. The PTO 
application should go into a new 
envelope  and be marked "P-1", and the 
Boosters application should go into a  
new envelope labeled "B-1".  

 

On behalf of the PTO and Boosters organizations, THANK YOU for your assistance in helping to  

award these scholarships to our deserving 8th graders!   



For any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to email Rob Gruber at rlgruber5@gmail.com  

or text/call at (513) 256-2566 -or- Gina Conger at (513) 476-1368   

   


